
The City of Blanco will also be hosting their Trash-Off event in conjunction with KBB’s 
event. The City’s Trash-Off is a "rain or shine" event and is open only to Blanco City 

Residents. The City Street Yard located at 455 Jones Avenue will be open 
to on the following dates/times: 

Friday, April 4, 2025 from 9 AM- 3 PM 
Saturday, April 5, 2024 from 9 AM- 12 PM 

General Information:
Must show proof of residency to pick up a voucher at City Hall, 
300 Pecan Street.
Vouchers are good 1 Load.
1 Load = 2 Truck-Bed Loads or 1 Truck with Flatbed Trailer.
Vouchers must be provided before entry.
NO DUMP TRAILERS.

***The City reserves the right to refuse any load that may be harmful or unsafe to persons or property, and is not
responsible for any accidents, or damage, to personal property while participating in the Trash-Off event.***

Items NOT Accepted: 

Glass     Sheetrock
Household Trash   Asbestos Materials
Propane Cylinders  Mattresses
Pallets    Tires
Paint     Oil




